Subject: Re: Hollywood Media District BID Website Design
From: Scott Ford

Date: 06/20/2016 10:50 AM

To: Lisa Schechter

CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Hello Lisa,

Happy summer! I'm just checking in with you regarding the website RFP to see if | can answer any questions for you. I'd be
happy to walk you through anything you would like.

I very much enjoyed our chat, and meeting you and Jim, thanks again so much for that. :-)
Best,
<S>

(323) 387-3522

On Tue, May 10, 2016 at 3:46 PM, Scott Ford <ford@twerp.com> wrote:

Will do, thanks!

On May 10, 2016 3:44 PM, "Lisa Schechter" <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Sure not a problem at all - would welcome the opportunity to meet you in person. Just give me a call upon arrival - this is a closed
lot (Hollywood Center Studios); however | can call you in at the front gate.

Regards,

Lisa Schechter

Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA 90038

(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

From: <twerp.labs@gmail.com> on behalf of Scott Ford <ford@twerp.com>

Date: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 at 3:35 PM

To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Subject: Re: Hollywood Media District BID Addendum #2 Response to Vendor Question on Website Design

Thanks so much, Lisa. Is it cool to swing by that address on Monday to drop this off? I'm so close that makes the most sense for me.
Thanks, take care!

<S>

<S>



Scott Ford

Creative Director
Twerp

(323) 387-3LAB



